
 

 

 

  Contact: John W Thorne 

Your reference: EN070005 Direct line: 01252 398791 
 

E-mail: plan@rushmoor.gov.uk Hefin Jones 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
GU14 7JU 
 
 
 

Date: 24th May 2019 

 
Dear Mr Jones 
 
Application by Esso Petroleum Company Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for 
the Southampton to London Pipeline Project 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 14th May 2019 making an Adequacy of Consultation request. 
 
I confirm on behalf of Rushmoor Borough Council that the Authority considers that the developer has 
complied with the duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42; the duty 
to consult the local community – PA2008 – section 47; and the duty to publicise – PA2008 – section 
48, in respect of this project. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
John W Thorne 
Corporate Planning Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


